
Wetwheels Jersey are thrilled to be one of the Charities that were awarded 
£10,000 as part of the AJC 50@50 awards.



In 2021 Wetwheels had their busiest year to date, carrying out 211 trips taking out 1,415 
passengers. We expect this number to grow, however, in order to achieve maximum capacity, we 
need additional skippers and the 50@50 award will help us achieve this.

Wetwheels operate, weather permitting, from March until October with up to four trips a day. The 
funds will enable us to pay for a commercial skipper when our volunteer skippers are unavailable. 
Helping to ensure that we can operate as and when our clients need us.

The comfort and safety of our passengers are paramount and some of the funds are being used 
towards training, such as the Disability Awareness in a Maritime Context training that we are 
holding on 5th March for all our volunteer skippers and crew.













Thank you and Congratulations 
to the AJC for 50 years of 
helping and supporting local 
charities


